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To:  The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus 

From: Student Government Leadership 

Subject: Week of October 26th Updates 

Date:  October 30th, 2020 

 
 
This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 
 

• Met with upper-administration and advocated for the implantation of flexible grading for 
students, among other recommendations for faculty for Spring 2021. 

• Met with IT to explore possibility of text notifications for Canvas assignments. 
• Attended demo presentation for Togetherall, the newest mental health platform brought 

to USF students by SG &the Counseling Center.  
 
Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 
Local Student Government 
 

• Completed the selection process for the first ever SG Diversity Council! Welcome aboard 
to our new team mates:  

o Solene Seaman, Sanwal Hussain, Thomaz Geo Duffles Musman, Sneha 
Saravanan, Pheonix Macaranas, Armando Rijo, Natalie Vlckova, Syed Hasan, 
Mercy Wandia, Mahek Moloo, Ketia Blanc, and Briana Rodriguez. 

• Met with FL PIRG again to discuss our continued efforts to get out the vote for the 
November 3rd Election.   

• Attended SG-Wide Title IX training. 
• Street Teamers completed the Judicial Branch aspect of their SG internship.  
• Held monthly town hall, bi-weekly cabinet meeting, and weekly CAFC meeting today.  

 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


